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From 30 June 2020, we began accepting submissions on our 2020 unbooked taxi fare review via 

Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the opportunity to 

send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

1. General comments on our draft decision paper 

Are ride-share companies Essential services? 

During this pandemic we have seen Ride- share companies were operating during 

lockdown, while only Essential services were allowed to operate during that time.If they are 

Essential services why there fare is different to Taxis. Why can’t ESC control their fare 

policy ? It’s is completely rubbish law not to define them as Essential Services as operate 

normal this time. Don’t you think it’s unfair with Taxi industry.We need to match the fare of 

both ride-share and taxis to have a fair battle game. 
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